Regular Meeting September 11, 1997

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 11, 1997, 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved for the August 14, 1997 meeting.

The police report was read.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to grant one sewer credit to R. Majesky.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Rick Flora to grant one sewer credit to Donald Golba.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Rick Flora to approve the Crisi Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planing Commission.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Donald P. Golba subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planing Commission.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Furlong Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

The Shenango Township Elderly Home Safety Program was announced.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, stone on Savannah Gardner Road is built up and is not letting water run into the ditch.

Mr. Dave Brooks, 838 Douglas Drive, asked if anything could be done about an abandoned home near his residence.

Mr. Mike Blakely, Alvereta Blvd. Asked why the road in front of his residence was not resurfaced, because it is not an ordained road.